
Fourth circular 

 

Three months remain until the opening of the 32nd Miller Conference on Radiation Chemistry, to be held 
on June 3-8, 2023, in Furiani, on the island of Corsica, France. 

The scientific program is now finalized with 5 session chair presentations, 15 invited talks, 42 oral 
communications and 50 posters. In addition, the schedule of all presentations should be announced soon. 

To date, about 130 participants have confirmed their participation in the next Miller conference. In order 
to facilitate the registration of all participants, the deadline for early bird registration has been extended 
to March 23, 2023, while final registration will be closed on May 3, 2023. We therefore invite you to 
finalize your registration as soon as possible. 

Thanks to the sponsors of the 32nd Miller Conference, financial support can be provided to young 
scientists, under the age of 32, to cover part of their registration fees. More than 20 young researchers 
have applied for this financial support before the deadline of March 3, 2023. We will inform them as 
soon as possible about the financial support we will be able to provide. In all cases, reimbursement will 
be made only after full registration.  

For all information regarding important dates, location, program, accommodation and events, please 
visit the conference website (https://miller2023.sciencesconf.org). 

We look forward to seeing you all next June on the island of Corsica. 

 

 

Sophie Le Caër and Samy Remita 

Miller Conference 2023 Chairs 

 

 


